
 

    

   
 

 
2nd-6th– Teacher Appreciation Week 
        Classified Appreciation Week 

        Volunteer Appreciation Week 

6th -  3rd grades to Wild Life Safari 

10th -  P.T.A. Meeting  2:10 p.m. 

11th -  4th grade classes  to Applegate 
    Interpretive Center 

   3rd grade Zoo Land 1:00  

13th -  M/W Kindergarten Day 

17th -  Site Council Meeting 

18th -  5th grade classes to Table Rock 
            Kindergarten/First grades Music  

            Concert  6:00-7:00 p.m. 

20th -   2– Hour Late Start 

             4th grade Pioneer Day 

             P.T.A. Carnival Night 

23rd -  Kindergarten Round-up 

             2:00-4:00 PM 

27th - NO SCHOOL CUT DAY 

30th -  NO SCHOOL MEMORIAL DAY 

31st -  NO SCHOOL CUT DAY 

                 WEB SITE  WWW.THREERIVERS.K12.OR.US                                     JESSICA DURRANT, PRINCIPAL 

 

 

           Regular Start    7:40  a.m. — 1:55  p.m. 

       Late Start           9:40 a.m.—1:55 p.m. 

                Office Hours      7:00 a.m.  — 3:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

1st -   M/W Kindergarten field trip to       
          Fire Station @ 8:30 a.m. 
 
2nd -  1st grade to Wild Life Images 
           T/R Kindergarten field trip  to    
           Fire Station 8:30 a.m. 
 5th Grade Visit to Fleming  
             Middle School 
 

3rd -  T/R Kindergarten day 

8th -  5th grade Fun day 

9th -  Last Day of School  

 
 
 

Parents,   

If you are interested  in serving  

on the 2011-2012 Site Council at 

Manzanita, please contact  

Mrs. Durrant at 541-479-6433.  

Thank You! 



 



 

Admission:  $5.00 Admission:  $5.00 Admission:  $5.00 Admission:  $5.00     
    

Concessions will be availableConcessions will be availableConcessions will be availableConcessions will be available    
    

Annual Theme Basket and Raffle as well as the      Annual Theme Basket and Raffle as well as the      Annual Theme Basket and Raffle as well as the      Annual Theme Basket and Raffle as well as the      

SILENT AND LIVE AUCTION.  Come bid on some SILENT AND LIVE AUCTION.  Come bid on some SILENT AND LIVE AUCTION.  Come bid on some SILENT AND LIVE AUCTION.  Come bid on some 

really great prizes that have been donated for this really great prizes that have been donated for this really great prizes that have been donated for this really great prizes that have been donated for this 

special evening!special evening!special evening!special evening!    

Come and enjoy a magical evening filled Come and enjoy a magical evening filled Come and enjoy a magical evening filled Come and enjoy a magical evening filled 

with spectacular entertainment at        with spectacular entertainment at        with spectacular entertainment at        with spectacular entertainment at        

Manzanita’s 2nd AnnualManzanita’s 2nd AnnualManzanita’s 2nd AnnualManzanita’s 2nd Annual        

Friday, May 20th        Friday, May 20th        Friday, May 20th        Friday, May 20th        

5:30pm to 8:30pm5:30pm to 8:30pm5:30pm to 8:30pm5:30pm to 8:30pm    

All proceeds go to support All proceeds go to support All proceeds go to support All proceeds go to support     

                    Manzanita’s Music ProgramManzanita’s Music ProgramManzanita’s Music ProgramManzanita’s Music Program    

    

 



THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 
A great big THANK YOU to the following parent volunteers that helped with our  

vision screening and Spring Pictures.  
 

Robin Lanham, Mary Jane Taylor, Lara Whyte, Linda Wallace, Alfonso Banuelos,  
Cory Neelans, Mike Brosio, Maria Kilborn & Denna Gemini. 

We couldn’t do it without you! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL THE STUDENTS THAT COMPETED IN THE  

BATTLE OF THE BOOKS 
 

Beginner Level 

Caleb Johnstun, Justin Ball, Chloe VanDeWalker, Rainah Crissup, Marli Perry, Gaven Godwin, Kellyn Tudor,  

Ayden Andrew, Taylor Kern, Jared Brosio, Ariana Scott, Ashley Bell, Cara Gemini, Sahara Hutchins,  

Samantha Solomon, Alyssa Francis, Meagyn Bowyer & Jessica Schulz 

Level 1 

Ashley Armstrong, Ashley Mohr, Tyler Quinones, Rylee Smith, Jazmine Kucera, Chris Rohrer, Logan McEntire,  

Bethany Bolduc, Eric Devecka, Caitlyn Gratias, Debbie Sheets 

 

Level II 

Skylar Padgett, Jessica Herklotz, Wyatt Adair, Colby Taylor, A.J. Smith, Randy Staley, Aaron McLittle, Jay Johnson,  

Riley Summers, Daniel Bolduc, Jenna Barton, Mykynzi Blydenburgh, Kat McCann, Haley Kersten, Caitlin Kallai,  

Lacy Banuelos, Alec Kalevicoglu, Tanner Macrum, Morgan Quinones & Alysse Whitcomb 

 

WINNING TEAMS FOR EACH LEVEL 
Beginning  

Caleb Johnstun, Justin Ball, Chloe VanDeWalker 

Level I 

Ashley Armstrong, Ashley Mohr, Tyler Quinones 

Level II 

Colby Taylor, A.J. Smith, Randy Staley, Aaron McLittle 

 

         

 

 

 

 

MANZANITA  SPELLING  BEE  
 

The following students participated in the Manzanita Spelling Bee. 

 

Chloe VanDeWalker, Josh Smith, Kellyn Tudor, Justin Ball, Gavin Godwin, Marli Perry, Emma Walker, 

Madison Neal, Tyler Quinones, Austin Champion, Jane Marsh Courtney Tudor, Tayler Neelans, Anthony 

Mark, Sam Loop, Erik Whitmore, Jessica Herklotz, Kelty Wallace, LeahLynn Cates, Amara Carrier, 

Lacy Banuelos, Gabby Gomez-Young, Hayle Mehl, & Chris Davalos 
 

 

Congratulations to Courtney Tudor and Gabby Gomez-Young who participated in the District Competition! 

Congratulations to the-

se ladies...they got 1st 

place at the District 

Competition!   

We are proud of you!   



THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS! 

 
Each day, many volunteers help in the classrooms and library here at Manza-
nita.  We are so very thankful for the hours of time they give to our school 

each day!  If you volunteer at Manzanita, please join us in a Volunteer Lunch-
eon on Friday, May 6th from 11:00-12:30pm.   

 

We are so thankful for our school volunteers! 

 

We appreciate you!!We appreciate you!!We appreciate you!!We appreciate you!!    
 

Five staff members will be retiring at the end of this school year.   

Manzanita Elementary is so very thankful for all of the years of service 

these individuals have given to make this school fantastic. 

Please take time to extend your gratitude to these wonderful educators! 
 

Pam Petersen      Cyndi ScottCyndi ScottCyndi ScottCyndi Scott 
         

                Kerry Cushing         Kerry Cushing         Kerry Cushing         Kerry Cushing         Judy KizerJudy KizerJudy KizerJudy Kizer    
 

 



 

  
Dear parents, teachers and students, 
 

The Kindergarten & First grades, along with the fourth and fifth 

grade choir, will present their music concert, Wednesday, May 18th,  

from 6:00-7:00 p.m. in the Manzanita gym.   

A big thank you to the P.T.A. for the decorations!   

Singers should dress in nice bright Spring colors.  

 

Performers come directly to the gym at 5:50 p.m. and find their place 

on the risers.  The risers will be located on the stage.   

The program begins promptly at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Come listen and sing along with us on May 18th from  6:00-7:00 p.m. 

Refreshments will be available immediately following the program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Karen Hegdahl                        

Music Teacher 

 



Advocates Advocates Advocates Advocates     

CornerCornerCornerCorner    

Book Exchange 
The book exchange has started!  If you have a book you are finished 

with, bring it in and exchange it for another. If you don’t have a book 

at home to read, come take one. The exchange is located inside the 

Learning Center. If you have any books to donate, please drop them 

off during school hours.  Children are welcome to exchange books 

on their recess.  

I have nice children's clothes that have been donated. 

Please consider coming by to take a look.  The clothes are 

in great condition.  I have dresses, shorts, many girls shirts, 

light weight jackets, and boys shirts (just not as many)!  I 

would love to get some of this into the hands of people that 

will use them. 

Advocates Wish List  

Children’s belts  

Pants –boys sizes 5-12  

Pants -girls sizes 5-12 

Wide rule single subject spiral 

notebooks 

I now have two more places to hang clothes thanks to my  

husband’s handiwork. If you have any youth hangers you are 

not using, please consider donating them to our program.  

Thank you! 

I have 2 blankets for girls. One is a Disney 

Princess and the other is Holly Hobby. If 

you know a little girl that could use a spe-

cial blanket, please let me know.  

Thank you for your support of 

our advocacy program! 








